
 
St Mary’s Farnham Royal Church of England Primary School 
 

We aspire to grow as a community through FAITH as a FAMILY.  

Thriving for all our FUTURES enabling us to FLOURISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

12th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Completing this form could raise money for your child’s school.  

 

Pupil Premium is a Government scheme that provides funding to schools for pupils whose 

parents receive one of the qualifying benefits.  

The school can use this money to raise the attainment of disadvantaged pupils and close the 

gap between them and their peers.  

This money is only paid to the school if a parent registers.  

 

If you are in receipt of any of the benefits on the attached form, please complete and return to 

Miss Moore.  

 

For more information, please see the reverse of the application form or speak to a member of 

the team.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Miss C. Moore 

EYFS Leader 

 

 


